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Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director O, 82¢ % -
Region V, Office of Inspection o N el AT
and Enforcement : *5;;\cjftf\
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission iy

Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
1990 North California Boulevard
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Docket 50-312

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating
Station, Unit |

IE Bulletin 80-19 Revision 1 Response

Dear Mr. Engeiken:

Rancho Seco does have mercury wetted relays installed within
the Reactor Protection System iogic matrix, however, the relays are not
C.P. Clare Model HGZ2X-1011.

The relays used at Rancho Seco are HGSZMT-5105, CHS5TN-1007,
HGSM-5011, and CH5THh-1005. Therefore, this response is submitted as a
negative deciaration to IE Builletin 80-19 Revision 1.

The time expended in conduct of this review is approximately
eight (8) hours.

Sincerely,

Wm. C. Walbridge
General Manager
cc: Director, Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Office o Inspection and Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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